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RE: Support for HB 2792 

 

To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

I am in favor of financial transparency on hospital strikebreaking costs!  

 

For all the millions of Dollars hospitals use to pay for NON- employees, who probably 

get paid more than actual employees, they could be going towards actual contracts 

that nurses and providers are asking for. Very counter intuitive.  

 

Please use all the resources the company makes to actually pay the employees. And 

just to add perspective, if you don’t think employees deserve it, then every exec 

should see how the frontline workers job load is like, instead of sitting up there 

making decisions about the people who actually make this company thrive. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Oregon Nurse 


